
 

Please help us to take care of Kauai! 

Please do not dump 

 

cardboard in 
the dumpsters 

in the 
parking lot! 

 
Please take all 

cardboard to the 
Hanalei Transfer 

Station for recycling 
 

Dumping cardboard in the parking 
lot dumpsters carries a $300 fine. 

  

 

 

 

Mahalo for your help 
in keeping Princeville, 
the North Shore and 

all of Kauai clean and 
sustainable 

 
 

To learn more about recycling on Kauai, 
please scan the QR code here 

or visit 
www.kauai.goiv/kauairecycles 

 


